
US-275 Expressway 
Progress Update 



Construction 
Overview

- Most of the 
construction area is a 
2+2 approach utilizing 
existing lanes

- Bypass around 
Scribner is all new 
lanes   

- New Urban Transition 
Sections on each end 
of West Point

- No construction in 
West Point



Project 
Areas

- Four separate projects
- West Point N&S
- West Point South
- Scribner North
- Scribner N&S



Wetland 
Mitigation Sites

- Two separate sites to 
meet environmental 
commitments

- Let as two separate 
contracts



Both sites are complete and well vegetated.

Wetland Vegetation



North 
Projects

- All three projects 
were awarded to 
Koss Construction 
Company

- Work began on West 
Point North and 
South and Scribner 
North in July of 2021

- Work began on West 
Point South in June 
of 2022



Grading and 
Culverts

- Grading on all three 
projects is over 90% 
complete

- First phase of the 
culverts under the 
roadway is complete 
other than a few 
median drains



Bridges
- Bridge North of West 

Point is complete 
except for the rail



Bridges North of Hwy 91

- Decks scheduled to be poured 
in the next month



Paving
- Poured some 

temporary pavement in 
a few locations

- Began the mainline 
paving recently



• Contractor plans to finish paving north of West Point, switch 
traffic, and work on the bridge and culverts through the 
winter

• Also plan to continue work on concrete paving south of 
West Point as weather permits

• There is a possibility that the contractor will be able to place 
some asphalt on the existing lanes yet this year

Moving Forward



- Work Being Performed by Graham Construction, Inc.
- Work began in March of 2022 

Scribner North and South



Grading and 
Culverts

- Around 40% of the 
grading is complete

- Grading includes 
reconstruction of 
part of the levee 
system around 
Scribner

- First phase of the 
culverts have been 
completed south of 
the Bypass



Bridges
- Three bridges on this 

project
- Contractor has done 

some work on all three
- Can continue work on 

bridges through the 
winter



Moving Forward
• Contractor continues to work on bridges, culverts, 

and grading
• Plan to begin concrete paving in early November



Questions?
Rob Davis, PE

District Construction Engineer
rob.davis@nebraska.gov




